
Kingswood Residential 2024

Grosvenor Hall

Parent meeting 



WHEN and WHERE? 

● Monday 24th - 26th 
June 2024

● We will be travelling 
via coach and 
minibus

● Should take around 
1hr 15mins

● We will send you a 
text when we arrive

 

 



STAFFING - not confirmed!

Mr Lindsey, Miss Fairtlough, Miss Parkhouse and Ms 
Turner 

 

 



MONDAY 24th June

● Children come to school at the normal time - 8:50am

● Head to the hall to be registered

● Should arrive in clothes from home that they will be 
comfortable doing activities in

● Children should have a packed lunch and be 
carrying their own bags



MONDAY  24th June

● Children should bring a packed lunch 
(no sweets or nuts) and a water bottle. NO OTHER FOOD
IS NEEDED

● Medicines will be given to Miss Turner/another adult at the 
office 

■ Include headache and hayfever medicine. 
■ Label who it is for clearly and include 

Instructions

● If you need to speak to an adult come to the school office



COACH JOURNEY

● No eating on the coach

● Children should have travel sickness medication prior to 
coming to school and have enough for the return journey

● Children can bring 
books/non electronic activities



The activities the children will take part in link well with our Skill 
Builder Programme 

As well as developing their independence. 



ACTIVITIES 

● Throughout their time will complete a range 
of activities which could be: 

■ Climbing
■ Archery
■ Leap of Faith
■ Bushcraft-Shelter Building
■ Volleyball
■ Problem Solving
■ Nightline

● We also have evening activities. 



WHAT TO PACK

Please make sure 
everything is labelled!



WHAT NOT TO PACK

● Mobile phones
● Electronic games/devices
● Food! 
● Expensive/fancy clothes you wouldn’t want to get 

messy
● Open-toed shoes
● Jeans



FOOD 

● Buffet style
● Planned to fuel the children for 

their activities 
● Varied and caters to dietary 

requirements
● Hot and cold options
● Salad bar and water stations



FOOD - Please fill in the forms given today



BEDROOMS

● Rooms of different numbers
● Teacher rooms within the corridors  
● Bedding provided
● Toilets and shower rooms in the 

buildings



CONTACT

● The school office will ring you if we need to contact 
you

● Photographs will be uploaded onto google 
classroom (if your child has permission) WIFI 
permitting.

● If we are late back on the Wednesday, we will send 
a text.

● Please wait in the playground with the trim trail to 
collect your child


